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 TRINITY SUNDAY (C) – 15 JUNE 2025 
SUNDAY MESSAGE FROM FR. SHYJU              WEEKEND & WEEKDAYS HOLY MASS TIMES 

Today is Trinity Sunday.  We acknowledge that we 
are made in the image and likeness of God, and 
therefore we are called to be relational and loving 
like the Trinity.  The importance of this 
relationship is recognizing that God is relational 
and that we are called to enter into the 
relationship with God as Father, Son and Holy 
Spirit.  Let us deepen our faith in God.  

Datchet Sat 14 06.00pm Eileen & Timmy Hurley Int.  

Eton Sun 15 09.30am Janet Graham RIP 

Datchet Sun 15 11.00am Tony Cassey Int 

Datchet Mon 16 No Mass  

Datchet Tue 17 No Mass  

Eton Wed 18 No Mass  

Datchet Thu 19 No Mass  

Datchet Fri 20 09.30am Caroline Ansell RIP 

ROSARY: Twenty minutes prior to Holy Mass. CONFESSION: Any Weekday after the Mass / by appointment 

BENEDICTION:  Every Thursday after 9.30am Mass EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Weekdays before Mass from 8.30am 
 

TEA & COFFEE will be available on Sunday after the 11.00am Mass at St. Augustine’s in the Jubilee 
Room, Datchet.  Please come along.  

OFFERTORY: 07/08 June:  Cash £186   SOs £210.  

SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND FOR “DAY FOR LIFE”:  In addition to raising awareness on life 
issues, Day For Life has its own Fund, which it uses to fund projects and organisations which promote 
the Christian respect for life from conception to natural death.  More information about Day For Life 
can be found on the Church notice board.  

SICK OF THE PARISH:  Please pray for James Ansell, Maria Cordosa, Maggie and Peter Darbin, Fred 
Flaherty, Terri Nicoll, Tricia Rice, Elaine Shaw, Roger Stewart and Linda Webb.  If anyone would like to 
have a priest visit them or others who are sick, kindly speak to Fr. Shyju. 

RECENTLY DECEASED: Please pray for the soul of Janet Graham RIP who passed away on Saturday 31 
May.  Janet assisted in the Parish for many years, including helping with the parish garden.  May her 
soul rest in peace.  Her funeral will be held on Wednesday 09 July at St. Andrew’s Church in Wraysbury.  
Please remember Janet, her family and friends in your prayers. 

CORPUS CHRISTI SUNDAY is next Sunday.  It is also known as the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ.  At each Mass during the weekend, we will have a simple Eucharistic adoration of the 
blessed sacrament with a small procession inside the Church.  Families attending a Mass on Corpus 
Christi Sunday may wish to dress their children in some items of white clothing.   

EUCHARISIC MINISTERS: All the Eucharistic Ministers are welcome to renew their commitment to their 
ministry during one of the Corpus Christi Masses.  

DATE FOR PARISH BBQ:  This will now be held on SUNDAY 17 AUGUST. 

 

mailto:Parish.StAugustineDatchet@northamptondiocese.org
http://www.staugustines.org.uk/


 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  We are planning to hold an occasional Children’s Liturgy at the Sunday 11am 
Mass in Datchet.  A further announcement will be made soon. 

CATECHIST FORMATION – Bishop’s Certificate in Catechesis (Level 1):  Are you called to be a catechist? 
Do you want to grow in confidence and understanding as you accompany others on their faith journey? 
This blended training course combines virtual and in-person elements and draws from Scripture, 
Church documents, and lived experience.  It is ideal for both new and experienced catechists.  
Course Dates:  Commences on Tuesday 14 Oct. Then Tuesday evenings: 21 Oct, 4 Nov, 11 Nov and 18 
Nov.  In-person Saturday session: 10am–4pm on 22 Nov at St Francis & St Therese RC Church Rooms, 
Northampton NN4 0RZ.  Course includes Zoom links, course materials, and refreshments.  No fixed fee 
for course, but donations welcomed.  Course brochure: www.northamptondiocese.org/catechesis  
Info & Registration: https://tinyurl.com/3mrdtdbm   

NATIONAL JUBILEE WALKING PILGRIMAGE OF HOPE:  Registration is now open for Day Pilgrims on 
the 2025 National Jubilee Walking Pilgrimage of Hope. The pilgrimage consists of four routes, 
beginning at the Cathedrals in Cardiff, Leeds, Norwich and London and which converge at the 
Cathedral of St Barnabas, Nottingham on Saturday 13 September 2025, which is the eve of the Feast 
of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.  Further information can be found: 
https://www.pilgrimways.org.uk/national-jubilee-pilgrimage-of-hope   

REAR DOOR TO ST. AUGUSTINE’S CHURCH:  There have been a couple of occasions recently when the 
rear door of the Datchet Church has been found to have been left unlocked.  If you are the last person 
to leave the Church, please check that the rear door has also been locked.   

HOLYDAY OF OBLIGATIONS FOR ENGLAND & WALES - 2025 

• Every Sunday 

• Nativity of the Lord (25 December), Epiphany of the Lord (6 January*), Ascension of the Lord 
(Thursday after 6th Sunday of Easter), St Peter & St Paul (29 June*), Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary (15 August*) and All Saints (1 November*) 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT ISSUES WITH DIOCESAN EMAIL SYSTEM 
If you are reading this Newsletter in Church, and you have not received your usual copy of the 
Newsletter by email, I wish to make you aware that there are serious problems with the Diocese’s 

email system, which is currently not fit for purpose.  I was informed 5 weeks ago that the weekly 

Newsletter had to be issued from the Diocesan domain email address.  Since the move to using the 
Diocesan email domain @northamptondiocese.org there have been an increasing number of emails 

each week which have not been delivered.  They have been classed as spam by the Parishioners’ email 

service provider.  Most of the failed deliveries are with those who have @btinternet.com email 
addresses.  I have individually emailed each person concerned (approximately 20% of those on our 

distribution list) and asked them to send a reply to me and to save the Diocesan email address in their 
list of “Contacts”.  60% of this number replied to me.  Those who did not reply may be away at the 

moment or they may not be using email regularly and checking their email box.  Of those who did reply, 

I tried to send them the Newsletter to establish the connection.  Not all received the copy first time 
and some did not receive the Newsletter after 4 attempts to send it.  (My apologies to those who 

emailed me and who think I have not replied.  I have tried to send an email to you, however I still can’t 

get an email through to you).  I realise this is a pain for those Parishioners who wish to receive their 
Newsletter and urgent information from the Parish by email.  If in sending out the Newsletter this 

weekend, I find there are a large number of non-delivery reports because it is thought the email is 

“spam” I will attempt to send the email from our dedicated Parish domain email address once again 
(@staugustines.org.uk).  If you usually receive the Newsletter via email and it has not arrived this 

weekend, please send an email to:  office.staugustinedatchet@northamptondiocese.org.  Please don’t 
phone, you need to email.  Thank you.  Kind Regards, Pamela 
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